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Dear Families & Friends, 
 

Thank you Mrs Twigg and Mrs Hayes for our Kindergarten Orientation for 2018     
students.  All the children were happy and busy at “big school.” 
 

Book Fair is available in the afternoons at 3:00 pm or mornings, please see Ms     
Grahame - great stocking fillers for Christmas. 
 

Congratulations to our P & C for a fantastic Trivia Night, great fun and lots of $$$ 
raised for our students.  Thank you to all who helped make the evening a success. 
There is a change of date for our P & C AGM and P & C Meeting - it is now on     
Monday, 4th December at 6:00 pm. 
 

Monday, 11th -  School Captain Speeches at Assembly 
   Year 6 Dinner - 6:00 pm for 6:30 pm - Taralga Hotel 
Wednesday, 13th -  Presentation Night @ 7:00 pm - Memorial Hall 
Thursday, 14th -  Wombeyan Caves Excursion - notes & money to office please. 
Friday, 15th -   School Disco - Jamieson Hall - 1:00 - 2:30 pm - Mufti Day. 
   Last day of school for students. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan  
Principal                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

   

 
 

  
                       
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

Swimming        
Lessons 

Gymnastics 

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday, 
4th December, 

2017 
@ 

9:00 a.m. 
 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Each 
Mon 

Student 
Banking 

Thurs LIBRARY 

 Wed Kid’s Club 
Last Kid’s 

Club will be 
on Wed 6-12 

 

Fri SPORT  

Tues Gymnastics 

Mon 
4-12 

P & C AGM 
6:00 pm 

Mon  
11-12 

Leadership 
Speeches 

- Assembly - 
Parents    

welcome 

Wed 
13-12 

Presentation 
Night - 7pm 

Thur 
14-12 

Wombeyan 
Caves       

Excursion - 
note this 

week 

Nash, Tommy, Jordon and Tom with their Premier’s Sporting Challenge Certificates and 
their Intensive Swim School Certificates.  Well done to all our students!!! 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY……To those students & staff celebrating their birthday in NOVEMBER  
     15th - Cayden 

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 
The Kirralong Room students thoroughly enjoyed their two weeks of swim school, they were all       
extremely tired by the end.  We have also finished off our “Celebrations Unit” discussing all the     
different events we celebrate. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday, we were visited by Mrs Hayes and the new Kindergarten children for 2018.  
Everyone made them feel welcome and we completed some fun activities with them, we sang some 
songs and did some dancing.  The new Kindergarten children even joined us for gymnastics. 
 
We are also continuing to revise all of our maths we have learnt throughout the year and in literacy 
we are continuing with our “Dreamtime Stories.” 
 
 
 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Lilly Bell 
Taylah Sheridan  

Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins x 2 
Dekkoda Morgan x 2 
Kobee Morgan 
Regan Martin 

 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Be  a Learner 
 

 Reading is great 

 Practise your reading on street signs 

 Practise your reading when watching television 

 Read the School Newsletter. 



W E E K  8    

THE OFFICE CORNER:   
 

BOOK FAIR - has commenced and will run until Friday, 8th December. There is a great range of books at very 
reasonable prices.  Please come along and see - 3:00 pm each day - books make great Christmas presents and 
the school receives a commission which we take in books for our Library. 
 
AECG - Aboriginal Education & Consultative Group - you are invited to attend the AECG meeting to be held on 
Wednesday, 6th December at 4:15 pm at Event Space, Level 1, 56 Clinton Street, Goulburn.  This meeting is to 
form a local AECG for Goulburn & surrounding districts.  All roles must be filled by Aboriginal people.             
Membership is open to all and everyone is encouraged to attend. 

P & C NEWS  
 
TRIVIA NIGHT - What a fantastic night!!!   
 

P & C - Annual General Meeting 

 Monday, 4th December, 2017 

     6:00 pm 
 
Your P & C 

 

WOMBEYAN CAVES EXCURSION - Thursday, 14th December, 2017 
 
Our whole school will be travelling to Wombeyan Caves with Pitts Bus Service leaving the school at 
approximately 9:50 am and arrive at the Caves by 10:30 am.  The cost is $10.00 per student (balance 
of cost subsidised by our P & C and School funds). 
 
Students will then have recess and stretch their legs ready for a 1 1/2 hour guided cave tour           
commencing at 11:00 am.  At the conclusion of the tour, students will have a sausage sizzle lunch and 
play time - back on the bus by 1:30 pm to school. 
 
Students need to take recess & water (in a plastic bag with their name on it) school hat and wear 
SPORTS UNIFORM.  Please complete the permission note below and return with payment by        
Monday, 11th December, 2017 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
WOMBEYAN CAVES EXCURSION - Thursday, 14th December, 2017 

 
I hereby give my child/children _______________________________________________________ 
permission to attend the excursion to Wombeyan Caves.  I understand that travel is with Pitt’s Bus 
Service.  I enclose payment of $___________ ($10.00 per child). 
 
Signature:  ______________________  Date: ___________ 
 
POP Receipt No: ___________________________ (where it says ‘other’, please put Wombeyan Caves) 



More photos from our     
Intensive Swim School; 
 

Achievement in the     
Classroom; 
 

3 students who achieved 
“Gold Certificates” for    
Student Banking - 30       
deposits; 
 

Premier’s Sporting         
Challenge & Swim            
Certificates. 


